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             MERCHANT SHIPPING NOTICE 
Issued by the Merchant Shipping Division, Sri Lanka 

 

MSN 2/2009  
  

NOTICE TO THE SHIPPING INDUSTRY 

     

Re-designation of Deputy Directors as Directors of Merchant Shipping 
 

All stakeholders of the maritime industry are hereby informed that the Posts of “Deputy 

Director of Merchant Shipping” of the Merchant Shipping Division in the Ministry of 

Ports and Aviation have been re-designated as “Director of Merchant Shipping”. The 

three “Director of Merchant Shipping” positions will be Administration, Navigation and 

Engineering as before. 

 

Hence, the new designations would read as follows; 

 

Mr.A.R.M.Abeyratne Banda.                          Director-Administration 

Capt. P.N.Senanayake                                     Director-Navigation 

Mr.A.W.Seneviratne.                                      Director-Engineering 

 

 

25
th
 September 2009 
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